

Robbers Roost Men's Group
Group Conscience Minutes: 11/3/2015

Attendance: Michael G, Patrick, Craig B, Rod, Aaron, David A, RandyW, Ben, Brandon, Ricky, Craig A, Marc W

- Intros & minutes

Reports:

- **Craig A (GSR):** Winter Assembly is this weekend; Craig A plans to attend; read highlights from D 24—D 24 third Monday at Pine Street Church, 2016 budget proposed; feedback by GSR at Nov meeting; wording in sponsorship pamphlet—bullet points on newcomers lists may be a violation of anonymity. Suggest a wording change at the Assembly, to be brought up by D 24. Craig A talked with Don at last District meeting, invited Don to step up. Craig A will step down as GSR. Don is available to step into the position.
- **Don S (Alt GSR):** report via email: new D24 DCM (Martha M) and Alt DCM were elected. Committee chairs will be assigned at Nov D24 meeting. Q: change disbursement schedule to quarterly or leave as is? (new business). Don is willing to step into GSR role.
- **Brandon (Treasurer):** report accepted (disbursements made)
- **Ben (GSC):** volunteers are plugging away—would love to see new faces!
- **Craig B (IGR):** Intergroup operates the training for Central Office. Doug and Ben are the trainers for C.O. District 34 workshop on Primary Purpose Nov 14. Budget for 2016 approved at IGR. Elections will be held in November at next IGR meeting. Planning a New Year's party—need someone to plan and organize the party.
- **Aaron (Alt IGR):**
- **Derrick (CPC):**
- **James (Website):**
- **Larry M (Archives):**
- **Randy W (Grapevine):** Choice house—we in the past supplied a subscription. Yes. Randy will take care of that. Grapevine photo for the feature. Motion that we send the photo to GV and hope to publish. Any brand images for Coors? Randy will check and share the photo. Approved by group.
- **Ricky (Literature):** Group has sold a Big Book. Announcements are helping.
- **Open (Nightwatch):**
- **Ken (PIR):**
- **Mikael (Local 12 Step Coordinator):**
- **Marc (Treatment):** Marc also participates in Corrections—Craig has started coming in to Mon night BoCo meeting. Craig explained the process for getting trained. Committee meeting Monday 11/2. BCTC halfway house has a meeting on Sunday night. Two Sunday night meetings per month are open for a group commitment. Mesa Vista nursing home meeting has started on Thursday evenings. Marc has been taking a meeting in there for three weeks. Not something that should be announced as a public meeting. It's a lockdown ward. Just two clients who attend the meeting. Marc is going to be out for a few weeks for surgery. Needs some help to cover the meeting. Contact Marc. Thurs night 6:30 in Boulder.
- **Dan (Phone List):**
- **Tucker (Tue Coffee/Setup):**
- **David A (Tue Cleanup):** Has missed a few weeks. Can continue with the role.
- **Chris (Thu Coffee/Setup):**
- **John (Thu Cleanup):**

Old business:

- Back to Basics Nov 1-22 (Dan T and Randy W)

New business:

- disbursement schedule—keep as it is
- AA pamphlet statements about files of names and addresses. Craig asking for input. Craig B says sponsorship is a personal not group responsibility. Craig A plans to attend the Assembly.

Open Service Positions:

- Nightwatch Coordinator
- Alt GSR